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As the weather is getting
warmer, please can we remind
you to label all jumpers and
cardigans: children take them off
outside and it is very difficult to
find an owner if they are not
named. 
Thank you 

Well done to Stanley and Martha who completed a
litter pick on their way home from school. Great

community spirit! 

1ST PLACE for Clee Hill at Tag Rugby
The children will go on to represent South
Shropshire in the School Games final.
Huge well done to all - played superb!
Also, a big thank you to Hubbs for coming along
to coach the children.



Hall of FameHall of Fame
Class 1
Praise Certificates: Maya, Lily & Ila
Writing Rocket: Indiana 
Reading Rockstar: Ernie
Marvellous Mathematician: R-Jay
Super Scientist: Izzy

Class 2
Praise Certificates: Harrison, Arabel & Freddie
Writing Rocket: Effy
Reading Rockstar: Jaymes
Marvellous Mathematician: Marley
Super Scientist: AElfwynn

Class 3
Praise Certificates: Isaac
Writing Rocket: Ruth
Reading Rockstar: Ivy
Marvellous Mathematician: Joe
Super Scientist: Morrigan
Pen License: David

Class 4
Praise Certificates:  Bobby M, Lynk & Alfie
Writing Rocket: Boudicca
Reading Rockstar: Emma
Marvellous Mathematician: Ivanna

Class 5
Praise Certificates: Maisey, Harry, Damien, Grace, Alice, Riley B
Writing Rocket: Paige
Reading Rockstar: Noah
Marvellous Mathematician: Daisy
Super Scientist: Harley
Handwriting: Kyle



This competition is open to all children aged 4-11 years old.  We are looking for an artist to
design our new practice logo. 

Here are some questions to get your artist brain working: 

What do you love most about Tenbury Wells and Clee Hill
What does a doctors surgery mean to you  
Who works in a doctors surgery 
Deadline for submission will be 30 June 2024.  
Prizes for the competition 
There will be three runner ups, one from each of the following age categories:  4-6, 7-9 and
10-11 who will each receive a £10 book voucher and certificate.  
There will be one overall winner who will receive a special certificate and a £20 book voucher
as well as their logo design being the star of all our website, posters, leaflets, and  more! 

How to enter
By email:  (daniel.coleman1@nhs.net)
A picture of your child's logo design 
your child's first and last name
your child's age
In the photo of the logo design, please do not include the name of your child or a picture of
your child, the logos will be judged anonymously. 

In person:
Entries can also be dropped into Tenbury Surgery, 34 Teme Street, Tenbury Wells,
Worcestershire WR15 8AA or Brunswick House, Clee Hill, Shropshire SY8 3NE marked for the
attention of Daniel Coleman.  For in person entries, please make sure you include on the back
of the logo artwork:
Your child's name
Your child's age
Your contract email or phone number
School Entries:
If submitting from a school, please make sure you include your contact details in the envelope
with all entries, and on the back of the logo artwork for each child please include: 
Child's age or year group 
School they attend

Please drop entries into:  Tenbury Surgery, 34 Teme Street, Worcestershire WR15 8AA or
Brunswick House, Clee Hill, Shropshire SY8 3NE marked for the attention of Daniel Coleman. 

Terms and Conditions
By entering the competition, you agree to your child's first name being used along with their
artwork in all publications by Tenbury Surgery, Brunswick House Surgery and another other
partner organisations including but not limited to the website, social media, printed publications. 
All entries must include the child's full name, a contact email address and the child's artwork to
be entered into the competition. 

Logo Competition!
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You can chat, have a drink and see how we can all help you with: 

Supporting families with children aged 0-19 years (up to 25 years for young people with special
educational needs and disabilities) 

We aim to make it easier for you to ask for help and get support when you need it. 

Helena Lane House, 20 Hamlet Lane, Ludlow SY8 2NP 

9am—11am on: 

Mon 19th Feb Mon 18th March Mon 15th April 
Mon 20th May Mon 17th June Mon 15th July 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

Family Life

Children’s health 
and wellbeing 

Drug and alcohol 
support 

Housing Support

Domestic abuse 
support 

Financial advice 

Home fire safety

School uniform 
support 

Help with getting 
back to work 



Helena Lane House, 20 Hamlet Lane, Ludlow SY8 2NP 

Whether you have a baby, toddler or a teenager, being a 

Every Monday from 9am—11am 

parent/carer is a huge responsibility. 

Come along and chat with our friendly Family Workers 

Supporting families with children aged 0-19 years (up to 25 years for young people with special
educational needs and disabilities) 

We aim to make it easier for you to ask for help and get support when you need it. 



01743 250950 

 

PARENTING HELP AND SUPPORT LINE 
available 

Monday to Thursday from 9.30am to 4.30pm 
and 

Friday 9.30am to 3.30pm 
You can contact the Parenting Help and Support Line by calling 

 
If you would like to find out about further 
help and support the Parenting Team offer 

please email 
Parenting.team@shropshire.gov.uk 

or call us on 01743 250950 
All our services are free of charge to 

Shropshire Council residents. 

If you have concerns about a child’s safety or well-being, please call

First Point of Contact 0345 678 9021 

 Parenthood can be extremely rewarding and enjoyable. It can also be demanding,
frustrating and exhausting. The Parenting Team is here to help and support parents and

carers to raise healthy, well-rounded children in a loving and stable environment. 

Do you have any questions around your child’s development and parenting? 

Why not call our Parenting Help and Support Line where one of our trained 
Parenting Practitioners will be ready to listen. 

(Please note the Parenting Help and Support Line will not operate on Bank Holidays) 
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The groups are delivered Virtually via MS Teams or Face to Face at a venue in Shropshire. 

All our groups run for 10 weeks from the start date excluding the School Holidays 
SEND groups are for parents/carers of children who might have special educational needs and disabilities, 

no formal diagnosis is needed to attend the groups. 

 

UNDERSTANDING YOUR CHILD GROUPS 
From Toddler to Teen 

th

 Would you like to know more about 
your child’s development? 
Do you need help and support to 
understand your child’s behaviour? 

Would you like a chance to meet with
other parents and carers with children 

of a similar age? 

 
Understanding Your Child starts on Wednesday 10 April 2024 
From 12.30pm to 2.30pm in Shrewsbury at Sunflower House 

Understanding Your Child SEND starts on Thursday 11th April 2024 
from 9.30am to 11.30am Virtually via MS Teams 

Understanding Your Child starts on Thursday 11th April 2024 
From 1.15pm to 3.15pm in Bridgnorth at St Marys Bluecoat Primary School 

Understanding Your Child SEND starts on Friday 12th April 2024 
From 09.30am to 11.30am in Shrewsbury at Sunflower House 

Understanding Your Child starts on Friday 12th April 2024 
from 12.30pm to 2.30pm Virtually via MS Teams 

To book a place on one of our groups or for further information on the groups we run 
please contact the Parenting Team by: Emailing: Parenting.team@shropshire.gov.uk or call

us on telephone: 01743 250950 
All our groups are free to Shropshire Council residents. 

o

o

o
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The workshops are delivered virtually via MS Teams or face to face at a venue in Shropshire

Our workshops run for 5 weeks from the start date excluding the School Holidays. 

SLEEP TIGHT WORKSHOP 
th

Starts on Monday 15 April 2024 from 9.30am to 11.30am
at Whitchurch Infants School, Station Road, SY13 1RJ 

Starts Wednesday 17th April 2024 from 9.30am to 11.30am 
Virtually via MS Teams 

Starts Monday 10th June 2024 from 12.30pm to 2.30pm 
at Bridgnorth Youth Centre 

Starts Wednesday 12th June 2024 from 9.30am to 11.30am 
Virtually via MS Teams 

 Would you like to know more about why sleep is important for our health and 
emotional well- being? 

o Does your child struggle with their sleep? 

o Would you like to access help and support to improve sleep and bedtime 
routines? 
o Would you like to meet other parents/carers to share and 
discuss experiences? 

To book a place on one of our workshops or for further information on the 
workshops we run please contact the Parenting Team by: 
Emailing Parenting.team@shropshire.gov.uk 
Or call us on 01743 250950 

All our Workshops are free to Shropshire Council residents. 

o
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